
February 23, 2004 
 
 
 
 
The Honorable Jim Morrison, Chairperson 
House Committee on Health and Human Services 
Statehouse, Room 171-W 
Topeka, Kansas  66612 
 
Dear Representative Morrison: 
 
 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for HB 2820 by House Committee on Health and Human 

Services 
 
 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning HB 2820 is 
respectfully submitted to your committee. 
 
 HB 2820 would establish regulations for practitioners of podiatry, establish regulations 
for inactive licenses, and clarify procedures relating to actions the Board of Healing Arts could 
take when a licensee is accused of unprofessional conduct.  The bill would also make other 
technical changes to create more consistency among the statutes that affect the professions that 
are licensed by the Board. 
 
 The passage of HB 2820 would not have a fiscal effect on the Board of Healing Arts.  
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 Duane A. Goossen 
 Director of the Budget 
 
 
cc: Betty Johnson, Kansas Board of Healing Arts 
 


